## The Giddings News

May 30, 1941

## PICNIC AND BARBECUE AT SERBIN

The annual picnic of the Serbin school will take place next Thursday, June 5. School children and members of the choir will offer various entertaining features both in the morning and in the afternoon. In addition there will be games, contests, stunts, and plenty of refreshments for everybody. If you care to take a day off in order to have an enjoyable time, besides meeting old friends and making new ones, come to Serbin early and stay late next Thursday!